
 
 

 
From: GUILLERMO HERNANDEZ [mailto: ]  
Sent: March 21, 2012 8:22 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Enbridge new rates application 
 
I am totally disagree with the Enbridge requesting gas new rates for 2013 
because of every single year 
gas rates going up. It does not matter the small percentage increased. People 
who have a 10 - 12 dollars hour job 
actually have a hard time to pay their monthly bills. The increase a year 
would be $34 per year, or 3.2%. 
However, the workers never had have a raise even though in this "small" 
percentage. 
The Honorable Ontario Energy Board must  to  take into account that others 
utilities companies, mortgages rates, price of gasoline, 
price of grocery, etc, had elevated their rates to make more difficult making 
payments. 
I think this increase would proceed  if the wage were increase at least in the 
same percentage. 
This requesting is inappropriate and affects the economy of the consumer 
who are still waiting for wage increase at least 
in the same percentage of the cost of living. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
   
  
                                    GUILLERMO HERNANDEZ 




